
 

 

 
Datakey – Product Change Notification / End of Life Notification 
 
PCN Number: 20241014 
Notice Date: 14 October 2024 
Notification Subject: End-of-Life (EOL) Notification 
 
Summary Description: 
This product change notification (PCN) documents changes that are being made to the Unique Identifier 
family of memory tokens. The customized IC used in Unique Identifier memory keys and tokens is obsolete.  
Since these ICs are no longer available, all Unique Identifier products are EOL.  End of Life models include: 
IIK, IIT, IIX and IIP models.  
 
Affected Products: Part Numbers: 
IIK1Kb Unique ID Memory Keys  611-0168-00x* 
IIT1Kb Unique ID Memory Tokens 611-0171-00xA* 
IIX1Kb Unique ID Extended Length Memory Tokens  611-0176-00xA* 
IIP1Kb Unique ID Plug Memory Tokens  614-0012-000A 
*The “x” in the part number is a variable and changes based on token color (0=black, 2=red, 4=yellow, 5=green, 6=blue, 8=gray).  All 
token colors are EOL. 
 
Suggested Replacements: 
ATEK recommends that new designs utilize CryptoAuthentication memory tokens, as they have EEPROM 
memory, a unique non-changeable 72-bit serial number, and the same I2C serial interface as Unique Identifier 
products. 
 
Last Time Buy Information: 
With the ICs being obsolete, no last time buy can be offered. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this PCN, please contact the Datakey Customer Care Team.  
 
Contact Information: 
Customer Care Team 
+1 (800) 523-6996 
+1 (218) 829-9797 
CCT@datakey.com 
 
Full listing of part numbers impacted by this PCN: 
 
611-0168-000 
611-0168-002 
611-0168-004 
611-0168-005 
611-0168-006 
611-0168-008 
 
 
 
 

611-0171-000A 
611-0171-002A 
611-0171-004A 
611-0171-005A 
611-0171-006A 
611-0171-008A 
 
 
 
 

611-0176-000A 
611-0176-002A 
611-0176-004A 
611-0176-005A 
611-0176-006A 
611-0176-008A 
614-0012-000A 
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